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TREASURY WEBSITE REDEVELOPMENT PROJECT 

The Treasury website has remained largely unchanged since 2001 and is being redeveloped 
to enable the department to respond to the challenges of an increasingly complex information 
and communication environment. The project is being managed by the publishing team. 

KEY POINTS 

• The project is progressing well with a content audit of over 1,600 items and 25 Treasury 
review websites complete. The design concept for the new website has also been 
finalised and development of templates is about to commence. 

• Consultants have been engaged to assist with the design, content migration and 
development of the new website. The proposed design has also been influenced by user 
surveys and research into other Commonwealth department websites. 

• The redeveloped website is expected to be ready to launch in late June/early July 2011. 
An exact launch date will be determined as part of a broader communications strategy. 

ATTACHMENTS 

• Design for the new Treasury homepage. 

  

Contact Officer: 
  

Div ision: Ministerial and Communications Div ision 

  

Date: 21 February 2011 



 

 

DESIGN FOR THE NEW TREASURY HOMEPAGE 

 
 


